Research Study for Parents with Young Children

Date::

August 7, 2020

Are you the parent of a child ages 2-4 years? We want to learn about your experiences caring for your family during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Parents will complete one online survey now and a follow-up survey in two months. Each survey will take 30-45 minutes. Optional participation includes a filmed video chat with your child. Only one parent per family is eligible.

Participants will be compensated \$30 for survey 1 and \$40 for survey 2 in Amazon e-gift cards. Parents who participate in the filmed video chat will receive an additional \$40 Amazon e-gift card.

You can find more information about eligibility and connect to the first survey[1] online.

For more information, contact us at covidparentstudy@arizona.edu [2]

An Institutional Review Board responsible for human subjects research at The University of Arizona reviewed this research project and found it to be acceptable, according to applicable state and federal regulations and University policies designed to protect the rights and welfare of participants in research.

Source URL: https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/uannounce/research-study-parents-young-children

Links

[1] https://uarizona.co1.gualtrics.com/ife/form/SV 1z8rFJtto6NRHxz [2] mailto:covidparentstudy@arizona.edu

1